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From: Amanda Coates
Sent: 17 July 2018 07:02
To: Planning
Subject: Fwd: NYM/2018/0384/FL

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Amanda Coates

Date: 17 July 2018 at 06:58:31 BST
To: planning@northyorksmoors.org.uk ‘ gl amis - |
Cc: 15 VSO L LU0 . ﬁ
Subject: NYM/2018/0384/FL | oo

Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to express our interest and support to Gibbon Brothers Planning application
NYM/2018/0384/FL.

Unfortunately in the whitby area industrial land is like gold dust at the moment making it
very difficult for local businesses to find suitable premises, as the action plan for Whitby
Business Park is not fully developed, we have allowed Retail to develop along the front
which is great for Whitby but unfortunately the rear development for industrial units have not
been developed making it impossible for local businesses to locate or on this occasion re-
locate in that area.

To find ANY suitable premises is extremely difficult, for Gibbon brothers it would be tragic
for their company not to be able to carry on trading , loss of jobs , skilled workforce, training
, creating more jobs , vital for the Whitby and surrounding area.

The use of this proposed building would not adversely affect the character of The National
Park it could enhance the area with careful development.

Allowing Wordsmith Mine in open countryside I’m sure has set a president , making it
difficult for you to make such harsh decisions shutting down a local company with so much
potential by forcing the business to find alternative accommodation when there just simply
isn’t any.

Utilising organisational and interpersonal skills to drive this project to peak results by
demonstrating and organising planning abilities to suit Gibbon Brothers needs could achieve
success all round surely.

Yours Sincerely

Amanda Coates - Director

Sky Scaffolding(Whitby) Ltd.
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